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Luberon and Upper Provence, France 
  

 

Discover the heart of Provence, South of France, from 
the Luberon Regional Nature Park to the foot of 
Mount Ventoux. This trail ride is filled with light and 
scents half-way between the Alps and the 
Mediterranean. Along the way, you will travel through 
ancient villages and along fields of lavender.  

Day 1 

Arrive at Mas de Recaute near to Lauris and settle into 
your accommodation. Later over a pre-supper aperitif 
meet your guide, have dinner and learn about the 
week ahead. If you have chosen to upgrade your 
accommodation, you will be transferred to a 
neighbouring guesthouse. 

You should be an intermediate rider fit enough for 
between 4 to 6 hours in the saddle each day.  

The following is the proposed itinerary but please note 
that changes are possible due to weather and local 
conditions.  

Day 2 

Today’s ride takes you from Lauris to Buoux. 

Following the foothills of the southern side of the 
Luberon mountain range, you will reach Lourmarin, a 
famous village where Albert Camus the French 
novelist once lived and where his body now lies.  

Picnic near to the village, before mounting the crests 
of the Luberon to discover a wonderful view, the 
peaks of the Alps to the north and the Mediterranean 
Sea to the south.  

 

Tonight will be in a stone auberge, deep in the heart of 
the Luberon. 

Day 3 

Today’s ride takes you from Buoux to Cereste. 

You ride through the prehistoric sites of the “Gorges 
de l’Aigebrun”, passing through a very pretty 
provincial village to offer the horses a drink at the 
fountain.  
 
Lunchtime is a picnic under the oaks, then you will 
follow bridleways though the perfumed garrigues to 
reach Cereste.  

Tonight is at an inn in the heart of the village.  

Day 4 

Today you will ride from Cereste to Simiane-la-
Rotonde.  

After a pause to discover the priory of Carluc dating 
from the XI century, you will ride towards Oppedette. 
Cross through this superb village, typical to Haute-
Provence, perched on the cliff.  

 

Later there will be the opportunity for some faster 
canters on the way to Simiane.  

Tonight is at a “chambre d’hotes” (bed and breakfast). 

Day 5 

Today’s ride takes you from Simiane-la-Rotonde to 
Saint-Trinit. 
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Lunchtime will be a picnic under the chestnut trees, 
their leaves used to wrap the delicious goats cheese a 
speciality from Banon, which you shall taste 
accompanied with a “Cote de Luberon” wine. 

Later you will ride through fields of lavender and sage, 
before arriving at your “gîte” for the night. 

Day 6 

Today’s ride is from Saint-Trinit to Le Contadour. 

The morning ride is your introduction to the Alpine 
views of Haute Provence. The change in the landscape 

is subtle and refreshing. From your horse, enjoy the 
sumptuous views over the Luberon Mountain Range 
and the Southern Alps, an area covered with Chestnut 
trees often used in local goat cheese recipes. You will 
appreciate your horses’ stamina and surefootedness 
as you climb to the Pas de Redortiers (altitude of 
nearly 1,100m). Here you will get a great view of the 
pre-Alps. 

Later you will ride along the ridges of the Lure 
Mountain and discover the “Jas” and “bories”, dry-
stone constructions used by shepherds and travellers. 
You will end up the ride on the hillside of the 
Mountain, in Le Contadour where Jean Giono the 
famous Provence writer used to live. 

At the end of the day you will all transfer back to Mas 
de Recaute. Dinner and night at the Mas de Recaute. If 
you have chosen to upgrade your accommodation, 
you will be transferred to a neighbouring guesthouse. 

Day 7 

After breakfast transfer to Marseilles. 

 


